
Contact Details 
Ph: 09 422 1835 

Mob: 021 027 09327 
office@tapora.school.nz 

www.tapora.school.nz 

 

Office hours: Monday - Thursday 12:30 - 3:30 and Friday 9 - 3:30pm  
 

This is the second to last newsletter for 2017. We will have another next week going 
out on Thursday/Friday to announce all our award recipients. 
 

Awards Morning - Monday 11th December 

10am start in the school hall followed by a shared morning tea. Families please bring a 
plate to share. This is held to reduce the number of certificates and awards given out at 
prizegiving and let’s the focus be on our departing graduating students. 
 

Prizegiving - Tuesday 12th December Community hall 
Students will need to be at school by 5:30 to prepare for the prize giving starting at 
6pm.  Please send school red shirts or other red shirt, to school in named bag so we can 
have them ready to change into after performance. Children's costumes for the school 
production should be left at school as they will change into them on arrival at 5.30. If 
they have brought them home because they didn’t listen then please send them back to 
school (costumes!) 

Families please bring a plate to share for supper following prizegiving. 
 

Senior Leaders Day 

A very hot and exhausting but invigorating day was spent on the North Shore leaping; 
flipping and bouncing at “Jump” 

The students were wonderfully behaved and had a very enjoyable time. 
Many thanks to Alicia, Brianna and Aunty Veronica for their transport help, supervision 
and delicious cake. A great way to celebrate Cassidy’s birthday. 
 

Swimming Pool 
The repair and painting of the school pool is in progress. Once painting is finished it 
will need  seven days for the paint to cure before the pool can be filled. After the pool is 
filled the pump and filtration system can be serviced to ensure everything is in working 
order then the water will need up to two weeks of treatment before it is safe for 
swimming. Pool keys are available from the office from now until the last day of school. 
In appreciation of the telephone fundraising efforts of families and board members the 
keys will cost a refundable bond of $50. For those community members who aren’t part 
of the telephone fundraising effort the cost of a key is $100 ($50 refundable bond and 
$50 use of the pool). The raised cost for the bond is due to the number of keys 
not  being returned. 
Please do not use the pool until the sign says it is safe to do so. 
 

Thank you 

To Danny for clearing the blockage enabling the pool to be emptied. 
To Joy and Nikki for their offers to maintain the pool over the summer months. 
Bryony for her offer to help process the library books once we get the library computer 
programme all sorted out. 
 
Nga Mihi 
 
Keryl Lee, 
Principal 

TaporaTimes 
 2 0 1 7  

Week 8 - term 4 
 

 
 

Mon 11th Dec 
 Awards Ceremony and 

shared morning tea 
 

Tues 12th Dec 
 Prizegiving—NB 
change of date 

 
Fri 15th Dec 

 Last Day of School 
 

Wed 31st Jan  
 First Day of School 

 
Wed 7th Feb 

BOT Meeting Rm1 6pm 
All Welcome 

 
Wed 14th Feb 

Lonsdale Y6-8 Camp 
Meeting—Tauhoa 

School 6pm 
 

Wed 21st Feb 
Tawharanui Overnight 

Camp Y5-8 
 

Mon 26th Feb – Fri 
2nd Mar 

Senior and Junior 
Camps 



 

TAPORA COMMUNITY HALL 

Coffee Morning  

LIBRARY will be open 11 AM FORTNIGHTLY: 

Dates for this term: 11th December.  There is also available ten-

nis, badminton, table tennis, indoor bowls, boules. Bring a plate if 

you wish, or a gold coin donation.  

 

Please mention this to anyone you have contact with in the  

district.  

 

Patoka Homekill 
 

For all your professional  

Home Kill and Butchery services. 
Phone Matt Oldfield 

027 480 2425  

COAST TO COAST EARTHMOVING LTD  
 

14 TON DIGGER  
 

FARM DRAINAGE  

ROADING 

SUBDIVISIONS  
 

MATT BALEMI  

0223955419  

work.ctc@hotmail.com  

 

 

Warkworth Lions Club annual event 
 

Sunday 18th February 2018 8.30am to 1.30pm 

For kids 12 years old and under on the day 

Kids must be accompanied by an adult 

From Sandspit Wharf, Warkworth 

Limited numbers 

Registrations are compulsory and close  

Thursday 15th February 2018 at 5 pm          

NO LATE ENTRIES will be accepted. 

Registration forms available from 18th January 2018 at 

takeakidfishingwarkworth@gmail.com  

Rules and information on Registration forms. 

Prizes, Raffles, sausage sizzles! 

LOST!!! 
From Cricket day at Centennial Park 

Last week Thursday 23
rd

 November 2017 
 

Sleeveless Vest [Puffer Jacket Style] 
  

Clearly labelled with Name and Phone Number 
 

This was a gift from family in the UK and we would really 
like this returned so a reward gift is offered. 

Please check to see if this has come home by mistake. 
 

Return to Wellsford Medical Centre /  
Phone or Text number on the label /  

contact Tomarata School 
We really appreciate your help with this! 

mailto:takeakidfishingwarkworth@gmail.com

